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Forthcoming events 
April 9 & 10 Tan-yr-Wyddfa Nick Evans 

23 &24 Heathy Lea WP 
BH 30 - 2 Pembrokeshire Simon Pape 
May 14& 15 Heathy Lea Keith Gregson 
BH 28 - 31 Cornwall Daryl Kirk 
June 4 & 5 Tan-yr-Wyddfa WP Colin Hobday 

II & 12 Leyburn John Green 

April 9 & 10 Tan-yr-Wyddfa NickEvans 
I expect that by the date of my meet it will be wanner and what little snow we have had 
will be gone. So those Oread gnomes who have been lurking in the shrubbery all winter 
can venture out again. With global wanning, Wales will be hot and sunny! So pack your 
shorts and sun cream and join us in our Cambrian Hideaway for a balmy weekend. 
Phone me on 01332 774221 ortxt 07981050820 

23&24 Heathy Lea WP Co/in Hobday 

It~ season of the year again: time to roll up your sleeves and get down to some 
spring cleaning and DIY. Why not come and practice at Heathy Lea? Every helper will 
be welcomed with open anns. 
Jobs which need doing: 
Cleaning of guttering 
Installation of two new water heaters 
Attention to woodwork in bam entrance, wood-stain all doors. 
Cut grasslprune trees 
Wood cutting 
General cleaning throughout barn and cottage 
Burning of old matresses from the barn 
Installation of storage heater in the barn 
Paint toilet 
Remove bars from fire escape window 



Clean-up ofback yard
 
Cap walls up to the barn with cement
 
Spray weedkiller as necessary
 
Replace seal in wood burning stove and clean
 

As you can see there is plenty to do for everyone. We may even be able to pull in a
 
climb.
 
Ifpossible, please let us know a) ifyou are able to attend '-"
 

b) ifyou are staying ovemight or just on a day basis. 
Please contact Colin Hobday, Tel. 01332 551594 or any other H.S.C. member. 

DIY Alteratiogs at the Club Huts
 
Clearly dIe general maintenance of the Huts benefits greatly from the efforts of all and
 
we welcome any help that we can get. So please continue to contribute to wolking parties
 
and the general upkeep of the property.
 

However, in the current litigious climate the possibility of accidents and subsequent
 
claims for damages is very real and so, in order to cover both yourselves and the Club
 
you should consider the following before embatking on DN alterations at either Hut.
 

Have you gained the permission ofdIe Hut Warden?
 
Can you complete the job in safety? Both from your own point of view and that of
 
others involved or who may be affected.
 

If the answer to either of dIe above is no, then PLEASE DON'T DO IT, unless there is
 
an emergency - in which case do what is necessary, always bearing in mind the issue of
 
safety. Then contact the Warden as soon as practicably possible and give as much
 
information as possible.
 

'-" 
The Club has undertaken a serious and expensive amount of wolk to ensure the safety of 
its members and guests. This wolk has been carried out professionally and has been 
certified by the appropriate authorities. Any random alterations may render dIe 
certification of completed wolk null and void, thus exposing individuals and the Club to 
litigation. Once again PLEASE DON'T DO IT. 

"From dIe Huts Sub-Committee." 
Chuck Hooley, Huts Custodian. 

BH 30 - 2 Pembrokeshire Simon Pape 
For those who have been before, South Pembroke needs little introduction. From dIe 
easier Saddle Head and Crystal Slabs, through the mid-grades at Crickmail Point and St 
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Govans to the steep cliffs at Huntsman's Leap and Mewsford Point, there are 
adventuresome limestone sea cliffs for everyone. 

I intend to camp at St Petrox. The campsite has limited facilities but is a pleasant place 
to be nonetheless. It also seems to be less crowded than the site at Bosherston. The 
entrance is on the right just after a sharp right hand bend - very easy to miss after a long 
" , down from Derbyshire. 
'--.-/ 

I shall doubtless be dragged into the pub in Bosherton for a post-climbing pint, but ifyou 
want to eat there you'll probably need to book. Anyone who wants to come along will be 
most welcome - either turn up in St Petrox or give me a call before hand if you want to 
share transport. 

Simon Pape 01629583089/07813 616563 

Past events 
A foul evening for our first outdoor evening meet of the year saw no less than eleven 
Oreads brave the elements and make the trip out to Rainster Rocks last Wednesday. Some 
climbing was done though not by Benjy and Toby. 
RT 

Hut bookings 
HEAlliYLEA
 
April
 
8/9th Pinnacle Club cottage & barn
 
15/l6th D. HeIliwell cottage & barn
 
22/23rd Oread work party
 
2onOth vacant
 

T'AN-YR-WYDDFA
 
April
 
l/2nd BassettMC 12 beds.
 
8/9th Oreadmeet
 
15/l6th Cheshire MC 16 beds.
 
22/23rd Derbyshire Pennine 16 beds.
 
29/2nd Bank holiday.
 

Clulnge ofaddresss 
John Fisher, 15 Stoneleigh Avenue, Leeds LSl7 8FF [telephone number unchanged] 
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Advertisements 
As many of you know I have a recurrence of ovarian cancer for which I am presently 
having chemotherapy. I am part of the group of seven who are "Challenging cancer 
through adventure" This project is explained in the letter below that has been 
written by one of our group. If you would like to donate to this please get the money 
to Richard or me by any means you can!! 
Thank you 
Dawn 

Challenge Cancer through Adventure was established by a group of 7 outdoor 
adventure enthusiasts who live and work In and around the Peak district. All 7 
of us are active people, physically fit, most of us working as outdoor activity 
instructors. All 7 of us have had cancer. 
Some have been given the 'all clear', some stili have regular checks and some 
stili undergo treatment. We remain active in the outdoors. 
Recently two of our group were told their cancer was terminal. We reacted 
differently and did different things, but common to us both we chose to spend 
time enjoying adventurous activities with the people we love. Our choices 
differed but have Included travelling, sea canoeing, skiing and climbing. 
We all realised that many people in the same position are not able to fit in 'that 
last great trip' or try something they have always wanted to do, this maybe 
because they cannot afford the expense, they do not have the time, they may 
not know how to access the right people to support them or maybe they 
thought It was just not possible. 
There are many worthwhile cancer charities, but we feel that 'quality is more 
important than quantity' we want to make a difference to the quality of life for 
people with cancer. So together with our friends and families we formed 
Challenge Cancer through Adventure. Our Intention Is to raise awareness In 
others that having cancer doesn't mean having to stop being active and to raise 
£50,000 to start a fund to enable others to have the opportunity to fulfil that 
lifetime experience. . 
Sadly one member of our group recently died from his cancer, highlighting the '-----' 
possible rapid progression of this illness and the need to do things whilst you 
can. 
To launch this we are completing a journey from the 'Deepest' (the bottom of 
Giant's Hole, a cave In The Peak District) to the 'Highest' (the summit of Scafell 
Pike In the Lake District). This three day journey will Involve caving, cycling, 
canoeing, walking, running and climbing, sports we are all passionate about. 
We are writing to as many people as we can to ask for a small donation 
towards this appeal. 
If you ask all your friends to donate as little as £1.00 you could help us meet our 
target! 
Enclosed is a sponsor form, Please support us. 
Thank you 
Don Mabbs 
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Derbyshire provides a fantastic environment for taking part in outdoor activities. 
We have an informal network of instructors, staff at outdoor activity centres and 
friends who not only support each other through work, but also come together 
to enjoy the outdoors for recreation. 

Seven of Our group have developed cancer. Some, having received treatment 
are cured, some are dealing with the illness now and one good friend has 
recently died. We want to do something positive, to help other people 
diagnosed with terminal illness. 
We want to Challenge Cancer through Adventure. 

The Deepest to Highest Is a challenge, set over three days, to travel from the 
depths of Giants Hole in Derbyshire to the top of 5cafell Pike. Caving, cycling, 
canoeing, cross-country running and finally climbing. With your support we will 
set up a fund to help people in and around the Peak District, diagnosed with a 
terminal illness, to realise an ambition to take part in an adventurous activity 
before they die. please support this event, 

Full name Add ress Post code Date given Amount donated Gift Aid 

PLEASE MAKE CHEQUES PAYABLE TO; CHALLENGE CANCER THROUGH 
ADVENTURE, 
Total 

We, who have given our names and addresses above, and who have ticked the box entitled 'Gift AId', want the Challenge 
cancer through Adventure chlll1ly to redalm lax on the donation 
delalled above, given on the dale shown. We understand that each or us must pay Income tax or capital galns lax equal to 
the lax redalmed by the charily on the donation. 

Challenge cancer Tllrough Adventure Is lIdmlnlstered by DUkes Barn, registered charily no 1081656. 
Dukes Barn, SChool LaM, Beelay, Derbyshire. DE4 2NU. 

t: 01433 631 636 e: HYPERUNK 'malllo:fundntlslngOChaUengecancer.org.uk' fundrajsjna@challenllecancer 0li uk 
w: HYPERl.INK "htlp://w_.challengecancer.org.uk" www challenaecaoceLOt:i uk 

17th - 19th June 2005: From the depths of Giants Cave to the summit of Scafell Pike 



17th - 19th June 2005: From the depths of Giants Hole to the summit of Scafell 
Pike 

ChlIIIenoe cancer l1Irough Adventure Is lId_ered by Dukes 1lIIm, registered d1arlty no 1081656.
 
Dukes 1lIIm, SChool lllne, Beeley, Der1>yshn, DE4 2NU.
 

t: 01433 631 636 e: HYPERUIIK "11lIl1lto:lnfDOdlallenoec:ancer.org.uk" info@chal1qecancerorg Ilk ..: HYPERl.IIIK 

"htlp:/I_.d1a1lengecanoor.org.uk" www cballenaecaocer 0Ii Ilk 

Pt.tevena 
I recently represented the Oread at the Mountain Heritage forum held in the BMC offices 
in Manchester. Contrary to the implication of the name it is not about preserving 
mountains but about saving historical mountaineering artefacts and archives. The forum 
was convened in an attempt to obtain feedback for the members of the Mountain Heritage 
Trust. The trust has grown out of the Everest exhibition at the National Exhibition at 
Rheged. The trust has a project officer, Maxine WilIett who spoke about her work. We 
also heard a presentation about the Mallory clothing project which is attempting to 
recreate the clothing he was wearing when he died. Our local John Smedley at Lea Mills 
is assisting with the underwear. I have Nick Colton's notes from the meeting so if anyone 
wants to know more please get in touch. And... if you have Joo Brown's piton from the 
niche on Cenotaph Corner don't throw it away! ! 
Rob Tresidder 

List ofmembers 
Those who receive their newsletter electronically will find the new address list attached. 
If you receive your newsletter in the post and would like to have a copy of the new list, 
please let me know and I will send out with next month's newsletter. Thanks. Ed 

Brainteasers 
Jl . ~r to last month's puzzle: 
'-.-J 

£31.63 requested; £63.31 supplied; £63.26 is twice £31.63.
 
The single equation with two unknowns would normally be insoluble, but the amounts
 
are both whole numbers so there are only 100 trial values for pence and only one
 
corresponds to a whole number of pounds.
 

The April problem:
 
"Snogger" generously donated an old computer for club use. Out of native perversity
 
however he would not disclose the three digit access code, but he stated 1hat the product
 
of the three digits was 36, they were in descending order and the sum of the digits was
 
equal to the number of his nephew's house. His mate "Peter", a member of the Sheen and
 
Elkstone mathematical society, reminded him 1hat a further bit of information would be
 
needed to solve the problem, and he then advised 1hat the lowest digit was the fifth digit
 
of the chassis number ofhis car.
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What was the access code? 
(Copyright "Lento") 

[I should have mentioned last month that the author of these brainteasers is of course Rusty. He is 
offering a prize: a choice from a jumble sale type selection of second hand books, to be collected from 
Parwich at a mutually convenient time. Solutions to me. A fair allO\WJlCe will be made for snail mailers! 
Ed.] 

Newsletter publication and circulation 
I intend to publish the newsletter on the first Tuesday of each month. Those who receive 
their copy electronically should find it in their inbox sometime during the day. Printed 
newsletters will be posted, second class, the same day. 

The next newsletter will be published on 300 May. Please let me have all copy ASAP and 
in any event not later than Sunday, 1st May. The edition after that will be published 
on 7th June. 

Rob61.Tresidder@virgin.net 
61 West End 
Wirksworth 
Derbyshire 
DE4EG 


